
EDCO 
COLLABORATIVE 

On behalf of EDCO Collaborative, I am writing to inform you that EDCO Collaborative is 
cancelling the 50th  Anniversary Celebration at the State House on November 22, 2019. 
Unfortunately, due to low attendance, this has prevented us from holding this event. We regret 
to announce this cancellation, as we were looking forward to celebrating with all of you that 
have become part of the EDCO family. 

Thank you to all who donated for the Celebration, and to all who were planning on attending 
our event. Those funds will be returned to each organization. EDCO will continue to serve 
students as we always have in the past, and will continue to do so in the future. I regret any 
inconvenience this may cause you, and I appreciate your understanding and continuous support 
for EDCO Collaborative. 

Sincerely, 

\-4kskoLtA4)),441y..44. 
Nadine G. Ekstrom, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
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